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Temporary Road Closure 

Sappi Road (West Mill), Glenrothes 
 
 

WHERE?  
 

Sappi Road (West Mill), Glenrothes from jct. of 
A911 to jct. Ronald Paton Crescent. 
 
The works will be carried out in phases.  The 
alternative route for through vehicular traffic will be 
available for the majority of the closure period via 
the Persimmon’s Housing Development.  When the 
phased works prevent this route from being used, 
the alternative route for through vehicular traffic 
will be via Prestonhall Drive, B9130, A92 and A911. 
All as indicated by signage on site.  
 
Access will be maintained for emergency service 
vehicles and West Mill Cottage.  
 
 

WHEN? 01/07/23 at 00.01hrs to 25/10/24 at 23.59hrs, or until 
earlier completion of the works. 

WHY? 
 

To allow housing development construction works 
to be carried out in safety. 
 
 

WHO? Persimmon Homes Ltd. is responsible for these 
works and can be contacted as follows: 
 

Contact:   07860 852420 

  

 
 



 


